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Interactive	program	brings	University	Mace	to	local	
schools	
	
WHAT:	University	of	Lethbridge	Mace	Program	to	visit	Our	Lady	of	Assumption	School	
	
WHEN:	Wednesday,	March	23,	2016,	1:45	p.m.	
	
WHERE:	Our	Lady	of	Assumption	School,	2219	14	Ave.	S	
	
The	University	of	Lethbridge	Mace	Program	will	visit	Our	Lady	of	Assumption	School	as	
Convocation	Chief	Marshal	Dr.	Sheila	McManus,	dressed	in	full	regalia,	will	speak	about	
the	history	of	regalia	and	symbols	to	Grade	6	students.	Students	will	then	have	the	
opportunity	to	don	white	gloves	and	hold	the	mace,	which	has	been	used	in	U	of	L	
Convocation	ceremonies	since	being	dedicated	in	1988.	
	
The	U	of	L	Mace	Program	has	been	visiting	schools	since	2013	and	has	two	more	school	
visits	planned	for	later	this	spring.	
	
--	30	--		
	
Contact:	
	
Trevor	Kenney,	News	&	Information	Manager		
403-329-2710	
403-360-7639	(cell)	
trevor.kenney@uleth.ca	
	


